
 

 

 

 

 

 

15th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our whole school Year of Computing, we are reviewing the way you 

receive weekly information about what is happening in your child’s class. Currently, 

each class teacher produces a weekly newsletter which is published on the website.  

Please could you answer the following questions and return your completed slip to 

school by Wednesday 27th September 2017.  

Additionally, as part of our Year of Computing, we are looking for any parents, 

carers, or any other relatives that work in the Computing field (computer science, 

information technology, film industry etc.) to speak to the children about their job 

and the career opportunities they may have. If you feel you could offer support in 

any way with our Year of Computing please contact me at 

Kimberley.edgar@sgmailorg.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Edgar 

Computing subject leader 
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Communication questionnaire. 

 

How would you like to be kept informed about what is happening in your child’s 
class? 

Class newsletter 

  

Class twitter page 

 

Class blog  

 

 

How often would you like to these updated/produced? 

 

Weekly 

 

Fortnightly 

 

Termly 

 

 

What would you like to see included? 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

  


